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Superior Energy Services, Inc. Reschedules 2009 First Quarter Conference Call for Wednesday, April
29th

April 23, 2009

NEW ORLEANS, April 23, 2009 /PRNewswire-FirstCall via COMTEX/ -- Superior Energy Services, Inc. (NYSE: SPN) announced today that it has
rescheduled its 2009 first quarter results to now be distributed on Tuesday, April 28, 2009 after the market closes. In conjunction with the release, the
Company has rescheduled its conference call, which will now be broadcast live over the Internet, on Wednesday, April 29, 2009 at 11:00 a.m. Eastern
Time.

The Company has made the decision to release earnings and hold its conference call a day earlier than previously announced due to scheduling
conflicts, including the number of companies holding their earnings conference calls on the previously announced date.

What: Rescheduled: Superior Energy 2009 First Quarter Earnings Conference Call

When: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 at 11:00 a.m. Eastern Time

How: Live via phone - By dialing 303-205-0066, or live over the Internet - By logging onto the web at the address below
Where: http://www.superiorenergy.com

For those who cannot listen to the live call, a telephonic replay will be available through Wednesday, May 6, 2009 and may be accessed by calling
303-590-3000 and using the pass code 11129312#. An archive of the webcast will be available after the call for a period of 60 days on
http://www.superiorenergy.com.

Superior Energy Services, Inc. serves the drilling and production needs of oil and gas companies worldwide through its brand name rental tools and its
integrated well intervention services and tools, supported by an engineering staff who plan and design solutions for customers. Offshore projects are
delivered by the Company's fleet of modern marine assets.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:
Greg Rosenstein, VP of Investor Relations,
504-362-4321

Ken Dennard, Managing Partner, DRG&E,
713-529-6600

SOURCE Superior Energy Services, Inc.

http://www.superiorenergy.com



